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HEALTH OFFICE INFORMATION

March 2023

As we see the snow start to melt we can hope for some “Lucky” sunshine to bring in the month of

March.  There are so many wonderful things to celebrate as we welcome spring. Here are this month’s

exciting focus topics.

There are 3 general topics we will explore for this month in the Health Office, they are:

1. Music in our Schools Month
2. Youth Art Month
3. National Nutrition Month

This is a wonderful opportunity to experience some new music. Next time you go out in the car let a

different person pick the radio station and share turns after every song. Maybe you could get out some

musical instruments or make some of your own and have a fun family concert. Record it and watch it

back together for an awesome memory and teaching moment.

National Nutrition Month gives us the opportunity to focus on healthy food choices. Have your child plan

a meal with you; include a new food that they or you have not yet experienced. Maybe you would like to

try a number of foods together as a family as a taste test and score from favorite to least. There are so

many different foods to try and work together to ensure healthy food and drink choices. March 6th – 10th

is National School Breakfast Week. Ask your child if they would like to get breakfast at school to see what

wonderful things we have to eat and new friends to meet.

What better way to use your imagination than with an art project. With the weather getting warmer you

could take your paints, crayons, chalks or any other craft idea outside to explore the new colors spring

will bring to us.

Have fun, stay safe and healthy!!

Mrs. Jeanne Lucero, RN

Jeanne.Lucero@longwoodcsd.org

631-345-2760 – phone 631-345-2170 – fax

mailto:Jeanne.Lucero@longwoodcsd.org


Spring Ahead!
Before you know it we will be turning the clocks ahead!  We’ll be springing ahead!  Also, March 10 th

marks the end of the 2nd Trimester.  Keep an eye out for those report cards soon after.
Also, our clocks spring ahead one hour on March 12th!!

Spring brings flowers, warmer weather, and outdoor fun.  For children it also brings spring fever.
Children are more likely to become restless during the spring.  Teachers and parents may notice the
children staring out of the window more often.   Many people attribute changes in their children to
misbehavior but in fact it could be spring fever.

Some typical behaviors parents may see during this time are:

⮚ difficulty falling asleep
⮚ daydreaming
⮚ silliness
⮚ wanting to spend more time outdoors
⮚ unmotivated

The question becomes how to cope with these behaviors.  Rewarding good behavior and providing a
structured schedule will help alleviate the stress that one may experience at this time.  Listening to your
child and reacting with thought and care will also lessen the chance for overreacting to situations.

Other ways to cope with spring fever are:

⮚ allow for a little extra play time outdoors and join them if you can
⮚ use daydreaming as a form of creative outlet for your child
⮚ read a book at night with your child to enable them to relax
⮚ let them be silly when appropriate

Last and most important, have fun with your children!!!
The sun was warm but the wind was chill.

You know how it is with an April day.-Robert Frost


